
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you are aware, the local authorities have issued a COVID-19 related 
directive for residents to “Shelter at their Place of Residence.” An 
exception to this general rule has been made for individuals to perform 
work for an essential business.  
 
One category of essential business includes those that supply other 
essential businesses with the support or supplies necessary to operate. 
Our business provides such support and supplies, so it is requested that 
you continue to report to work to perform your assigned duties.  
 
If you are asked to provide notice of the need for you to leave your 
residence for work purposes, please share this communication with the 
requesting party.  
 
Thank you for your continued dedication to the business and our clients 
during this challenging time. 
 


